
 

January 5, 2021 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 I’m writing this letter in recommendation of Mr. Joshua Sucherman.  It has 

been my pleasure to work with him as he has served in the capacity of an art teacher 

and team leader in the Riverview Gardens School District for the past nine years. 

 

 Through every aspect of his job, Joshua is child-centered.  In his role as an 

educator, he has dealt with many aspects of instruction and lesson designs.  He uses 

great resourcefulness and initiative to achieve success with all students.  When 

dealing with the individual needs of students, he takes a team approach to helping 

them be successful. 

 

 As an educator he is extremely knowledgeable in today’s pedagogy, whether 

it’s Differentiated Instruction or Depth of Knowledge.  He uses this knowledge to 

improve student achievement and advance colleagues’ instruction.  Mr. Sucherman 

works diligently with others to improve instruction for all students.  He is a 

champion for increasing student achievement through methods that are proven to 

work.  He is very capable of building on people’s strength and producing growth 

where there is a concern. 

 

 Joshua is a team-player, and has displayed leadership qualities through his 

participation on school wide committees.  He is extremely organized and pays a 

great deal of attention to details.  Mr. Sucherman is greatly respected by his 

students and colleagues.  His peers seek his advice for dealing with academically and 

behavioral challenged students. 

 

 With these and many other admirable qualities, Joshua would be an 

excellent member of any school staff.  He is a dynamic individual and is able to 

motivate both students and peers.  He is organized and forward thinking.  He is 

positive and believes anything can be accomplished.  I highly recommend him for a 

position within your district.  If you have any questions or concerns please feel free 

to contact me at (314) 868-8192 at your earliest convenience or if you are in need of 

additional information.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

Lynette W. White  
Instructional Coach  

Lemasters Elementary 

  


